
Date:  January 19, 2021 
From:  Kyoto Institute of Technology 
To:  Foreign nationals living abroad planning to take the Special Entrance Examination for 

International Students for the Master’s and Doctoral Programs of the Graduate School of 
Science and Technology  

 
Re:  Implementation of Online Entrance Examinations regarding the February 2021 Graduate 

School Special Entrance Examination for International Students  
 

The KIT Special Entrance Examination for International Students is scheduled for February 3, 2021. 
It is for examinees residing in Japan expected to be held face-to-face upon taking infection prevention 
measures pursuant to the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology’s 
“Guidelines for the Implementation of Examinations taking Measures against the Novel Coronavirus 
Infection for the Admission Selection of 2021”.  
However, due to Japanese government mandated immigration restrictions and prevention measures 
to limit the spread of the novel coronavirus, governing persons who enter Japan from overseas, foreign 
examinees living abroad who cannot enter Japan (4 persons in total), will be able to take the entrance 
examination online. 
Details regarding the online entrance exam will be sent to the four eligible examinees (4 people)  by 
email today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Graduate Admissions, Admissions Office 
Kyoto Institute of Technology 
Hashigami-cho 1, Matsugasaki, Sakyo-ku, Kyoto  
606 - 8585 Japan 
Tel: 075-724-7162, 7096 
E-mail: innyushi[at]kit.ac.jp 
Note: Convert [at] to @ 


